
Dear Library Supporters,

2021 marked the 10-year anniversary of the Pacific Grove Public Library 
Foundation. It is a year that will be remembered with gratitude and 
optimism!  The library was thrilled to re-open its doors in mid-June after a 
long closure due to COVID-19. It was a joy to see so many of your bright 
and happy faces again as you explored the beautiful refurbishment of our 
beloved Carnegie Library.   A community celebration and ribbon-cutting in 
Jewell Park in September included local and state dignitaries joining the 
enthusiastic crowd to honor this milestone of renewal.

The Pacific Grove Public Library Foundation fund held with the Community 
Foundation for Monterey County grew by $85,000 during 2021. This 
enabled us to give the library $40,000 for children's room furniture, local 
history room bookcases, and to update the landscaping around the library. 
In order order to maintain library services during the city’s 2020-21 fiscal 
emergency, we funded an additional $18,000 to hire a part-time library 
employee. Our asset balance for 2021 is $1,002,900.

The Foundation’s mission is to inspire community philanthropy and grow 
those assets in support of the library. With these gifts, we (can) provide 
supplemental funding that helps to ensure that our library will continue to 
thrive now and into the future. We thank you for being a generous part of 
our team!
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